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April 14, 2015 
 
ATTENTION: PROSPECTIVE CONTRACTORS AND PLAN ROOMS 
  

UPTOWN SR 89A ROADWAY AND PEDESTRIAN 
ACCESS IMPROVEMENTS  PROJECT NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
THE CMAR REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR THE ABOVE-REFERENCED PROJECT 
WAS RELEASED ON APRIL 1, 2015.  AT THE MANDATORY PRE-SUBMITTAL CONFERENCE 
HELD ON APRIL 10, ONLY TWO CONTRACTORS WERE PRESENT.  AS A RESULT, THE CITY 
OF SEDONA IS HEREBY CANCELLING THE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS THAT WERE 
TO BE DUE ON APRIL 17.  THE CITY IS EVALUATING HOW TO PROCEED IN OBTAINING A 
CONTRACTOR.  
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY FURTHER QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME, 
STEPHEN CRAVER, ENGINEERING SUPERVISOR, AT (928) 203-5059.  
 
  
 
 

  
 
  
 

   
 
 
 


